
Date- 26/08/2024 

 

 

Urgent Notice of Postponement of Examinations on 27.8.2024 

 

In view of restrictions imposed by the Police on movement of 

various types of vehicles in the roads commonly used by our 

students to access the School and considering the hardships 

students may face to attend the examination scheduled on 

27.8.2024, it is informed that all examination scheduled on 

27.8.2024 is postponed to 31.8.2024 at the same examination 

time. 


